e school@graceoakcreek.org e 414-762-3655

October 14, 2022

PICTURE RE-TAKE DAY - Monday, October 17th is picture re-take day. If
your child was absent, or you would like their picture re-taken, this will
be the day! It will be done first thing in the morning, so please make
sure your student arrives on time. Students may dress their best or in
dress code. If you have have a re-take done, please notify the office so
we can make sure your child is added to the list.

CULVER'S FUNDRAISER - Our next Culver's dining out will be on
Tuesday, October 18th from 10 am to 10 pm. The voucher form is
coming home today with your students.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR - October 21 Fall Festival, and October 28
Trunk or Treat. Trunk or Treat will be held at the school campus from
6:30-7:30 pm. Please see the October Panther Newsletter for more
information that was sent home at the beginning of the month.

NO SCHOOL - Friday, October 28th and November 3rd & 4th!



WALK FOR GRACE - Thank you to all that assisted with snacks and
drinks for the Walk For Grace event!

VOLUNTEER HOURS LOG - Please remember to log your volunteer
hours in the log book located on the front counter in the school office.
You can earn hours by serving on the PTLS or assisting at their events,
assisting with athletic events or other school events, helping a teacher
with classroom tasks, and more. We will send flyers home when we are
looking for extra help with a task or event.

UPCOMING CASUAL DAY - The last few casual days of October are:
10/21 Fall colors and 10/27 Packer Day. Please remember that if your
student is not participating in the casual day theme they are required
to be in school dress code.

End of 1st Quarter - The end of our 1st Quarter is on Thursday,
October 27th. Our 1st quarter report cards and parent-teacher
conferences are coming up! Next week we will be sending home a form
to be completed for your parent-teacher conference. It is important
that you return it to the school office by the date due. Report cards and
your assigned time slot for your teacher conferences will be sent home
on Monday, October 31st with each student. Please make sure you look
for them in your student's folders and/or backpacks. Report card
envelopes should be signed by one of the parents and returned to the
school office. You make keep all the documentation inside of the
envelope.



